August 12, 1989

- Dear Youth Member,

This letter is to inform you that your membership dues have either
expired or are about to expire within the next month. I am asking you to
please check you membership card.

If you have any questions regarding this matter please feel free to call
me at 883-6833 for further information. The membership dues are $5.00.

If you would like to join us in our next meeting please feel free to
do so. It will be held at Dr. Hector Garcia's Office (1315 Bright St. at
Morgan Ave.) on Sunday, August 20, 1989 at 1:00FPM.

Your attendance at this meeting will be greatly appreciated. If you
have already paid your membership dues or if your membership has not yet
expired please be aware of the expiration date.

Thank you for your time and cooperation.




Port Ayers Youth Group Agenda
I. Order
II. Prayer/Pledge
III. .Secretary's /Treasurer's Report
IV. O01d Business

A. Bar-be-que Money
Sign and mail letter to Mr./Mrs. Padron
to get money that they owe the group.

B. Dance at Del Mar College
1. Jackie
2. Diane

V. New Business

A. Scholarship Banquet
Martin Jr. High School
Saturday, August 19, 1989
6:30PM - 77
(Casual Attire)

B. State Board of Director's Meeting
Wichita Falls, Texas
Friday-Sunday, September 22-24, 1989

T Registration: $10.00 Youth
$20.00 Women
. $20.00 Men
Room rates: $45.00 flat rate
C. Fun Trip
Suggestions

VI. State Board of Directors' Meeting
January 12-14, 1990
Corpus Christi, Texas
(Help Out!!!)
VII. Questions
VIII. Fund Raiser

IX. Adjourn



